
Welcome back to Holly Park Primary 
School and our PTA

Following the government guidelines the PTA is adapting and offering a series of events this 
term in a virtual form or simply in a rigorous social distancing manner.

Macmillan coffee morning                                                                                 Friday 25th September
PTA AGM zoom meeting                                                                                     Wednesday 30th September
Year 6 Cake Sale                                                                                                   Friday 2nd October
Reception Year family fun                                                                                   Friday 9th October 
Junior Quizzes                                                                                                       Wednesday 14th October
Year 5 Cake sale                                                                                                    Friday 6th November
Year 4 Cake sale                                                                                                    Friday 4th December
Winter fun stalls scattered around the neighbourhood on various dates for the whole of December (from mince pies to 
arts and crafts, gifts and Santa zoom visits)                          

Needless to say all the events above are subjects to weather and/or government guidelines changes.                                               



Our new 
playground 

• We may be one of the luckiest schools around to 
have had the luxury to come back to a new 
playground. Thanks to all Holly Parkers big and small, 
their families, the community and the incredible team 
of people making it all possible. 





Friday 25th September 
9am



The PTA will be holding a few coffee 
stalls around the neighbourhood from 
9am on Friday 25th September. 
You can buy a take away coffee and even grab a healthy bite on the way to 
work, green muffins or avocado brownies…or a moorish sticky toffee pudding 
slice?  All pre-packed and served with a smile



NO COINS? NO WORRIES
• If you have forgotten your coins or want to make a larger donation to 

Macmillan, we’ve got an easy solution. Scan one of these QR code 
stickers using your phone, and you can make your donation quickly, 
simply and securely in just a few taps. 

• Here is what you need to do:

• Open your smartphone camera

• Hold your camera over the QR code sticker.

• Click to be taken to a secure website to make your donation. 



HOLLY PARK 
SCHOOL LOTTERY

OUR SCHOOL LOTTERY HAS 
RAISED £2,090.40 up to now. 
We had 63 Holly Parker winners 
and we are still going strong … 
but you have to be in it to win it! 

One very safe, 
social distancing 

way to raise 
money!



Second hand uniform shop open everyday this term                           
(by appointment at ptahollypark@yahoo.co.uk) 

£1 FOR RED POLO SHIRT (with logo), RED P.E. BAG (with logo), 
PLAIN GREEN JOGGING PANTS, SCHOOL TIE, P.E. RED SHADOW 
STRIPE SHORT. 

£2 FOR RED SWEATSHIRT (with logo) and P.E. GREEN 
SWEATSHIRT.

£3 FOR GREEN FLEECE JACKET (with logo). 


